
We are pleased to announce the launch  
of the Hamwic Education Trust Foundation 
which has been established to provide 
support for some of our most vulnerable 
and disadvantaged pupils throughout their 
time at school.

WHAT WE DO

Supporting our pupils is a priority and this Foundation 
will allow us to help those who need it most. We 
will aim to deliver by providing for basic needs and 
supporting pupils in ways that can boost their learning, 
confidence and self-esteem. 

Following on from the success of last year’s fundraising 
for our Christmas Eve Box appeal, the Foundation 
would like to be able to carry out similar activities that 
will benefit our pupils in the future.

The HET Foundation Board has representation and 
support from across the Trust including senior leaders 
and Directors.
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FUNDRAISING EVENTS

We will be hosting at least two fundraising events  
every year involving pupils, parents and staff alike.  
Our first fundraising event is to be held this summer;  
a non-uniform day with a voluntary donation of £1.

HOW YOU CAN GET 
INVOLVED

We will be raising funds in a number of ways and we will 
also be accepting donations in the form of:

•	 Financial donations by individuals or businesses

•	 Donations of goods from suppliers or local 
businesses.

We are also on Just Giving – please visit Hamwic 
Education Trust Foundation.

We want to support our most vulnerable and 
disadvantaged pupils whenever possible and any 
help is greatly appreciated. If you need to know 
more or want to donate to our Foundation, please 
get in touch by emailing donations@hamwic.org 
or calling us on 023 8078 6833.
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